
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203 

 
 
 
 

June 17, 2021 
 
 

Jared Jungmann 
CWW LLC 
709 North 9th Avenue 
Walla Walla, WA 99362 

 
Sent via Email and First Class Mail 

 
RE: TR-210226 - Grade Crossing Protective Fund Application 

 
Dear Mr. Jungmann: 

 
On April 6, 2021, CWW LLC filed a Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) application with the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC). CWW LLC requested $5,802.46 in grant 
funds to replace batteries and chargers at the Prospect Avenue grade crossing, USDOT #808939F, in 
Walla Walla, WA. 

 
GCPF projects must be completed and reimbursement documents must be submitted to the UTC within 
the same state budget biennium in which they are awarded. Because the completed application was 
received in April, it was not realistic for the project to be completed prior to the end of the current 
biennium on June 30, 2021. UTC staff will hold the application for formal consideration until 2021-2023 
biennium GCPF funds become available after July 1, 2021. No additional action is required on behalf of 
CWW LLC at this time. 

 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist, at 
(360)664-1119 or at mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Kathy Hunter 

 
 
 

Digitally signed by 
Katherine Hunter 
Date: 2021.06.17 
08:37:48 -07'00' 

Director, Transportation Safety 
 
 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
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